CITY OF LUMBERTON
PUBLIC NOTICE
PERFORMANCE HEARING
TEXAS COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM

The City of Lumberton will hold a public hearing to obtain citizen views and to respond
to questions relative to the City’s Texas Community Development Program Contract
710429 which assisted Lumberton Municipal Utility District with the replacement of
approximately twenty six sewer service lines and one first time sewer service for low to
moderate income households in Lumberton.

The Performance Hearing will be held on September 24, 2012 at 5:15 p.m. at the
Lumberton City Hall, 836 North Main Street, Lumberton, Texas 77657

The public hearing will include a discussion of the TXCDBGP project, the amount of
funds expended, the benefit to low/moderate income persons and related project
outcomes. $250,000.00 of grant funds was available for Contract 710131 which provided
the street improvements.

Program records are on file at the Office of the City Hall and may be reviewed by the
citizens each working day during regular hours, 8:30 a.m. — 5:00 p.m. Residents of the
City of Lumberton are invited to attend this hearing, to review Project Performance, to
express their view, and make comments both written and verbal on all aspects of the
program and the project. Written comments can be sent to David J. Waxman, Inc. P.O.
Drawer 900, Jasper, Texas 75951.

Persons with disabilities who wish to attend this meeting should contact the Office of the
City Secretary to arrange for assistance. Individuals who require auxiliary or interpreters
for non-English speaking persons should contact the City at least two days before the
meeting so that appropriate arrangements can be made. Please call the City Hall at 755-
0031.




